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Welcome!

• Roles and responsibilities of a national 
delegate

• How to effectively advocate for policy 
changes

• Parliamentary procedure 101

•Q&A



Roles and Responsibilities

Review the policy 
draft in advance

Represent your 
state

Elect national 
officers

Consider 
proposed bylaws 

changes and other 
business affairs of 
the organization

Conduct yourself 
in a manner 

appropriate to a 
business meeting, 

including attire



How to Effectively Advocate for 
Policy Changes

Step 1: Present your proposed changes to the Policy Committee

• Sign up on site for one 5-minute presentation (first-come, first-
served)

• Policy Committee room: Route 66
• Saturday, March 8, from 2:30 – 4:30 p.m. (all times local / Central Time)
• Sunday, March 9, from 9 a.m. – 2 p.m.  

• Bring 15 copies of your proposed amendment 
• Workroom: Mistletoe



How to Effectively Advocate for 
Policy Changes

Step 2 (if NOT adopted by the Policy Committee): 
Raise your proposed amendment for consideration from the convention 
floor

• Print 5 copies and drop them off at the NFU staff table 
• Name, state/region, page number, line number

• If lengthy, email your text to ashier@nfudc.org

• Propose your amendment at the appropriate time during policy 
consideration

mailto:ashier@nfudc.org


How to Effectively Advocate for 
Policy Changes

What if I have a proposed amendment that I didn’t present to the Policy 
Committee?

•We strongly encourage you to first present any proposed amendments 
to the Policy Committee. This is your highest chance of success!

• You may still bring amendments to the floor that have not been 
considered by the Committee
• Upon objection from a delegate, the delegate body will vote (simple majority)



Parliamentary
Procedure
101



Voting 
Procedure/Rules
• Delegates adopt the rules of the 
Convention

• These rules provide several different 
voting mechanics delegates may elect 
to use:
•Voice vote
•Division (clicker)
•Weighted vote



Thank you!

Questions?

• Email mstranz@nfudc.org

• Find any NFU staff member

• See you in Oklahoma City!

mailto:mstranz@nfudc.org

